

It is with great delight that Interfaith Scotland is once again taking part in World Interfaith Harmony Week.  World Interfaith Harmony Week has become a beacon of interfaith and inter-religious dialogue across the globe and has been a 'must' on our calendar for many years.
This year we are focussing on young people as there is a great need to build up the next generation of young people of faith to work together for harmony and understanding.  
We are always excited to see the great ideas for dialogue and action taking place across the world and hope that our humble involvement contributes meaningfully to the wonderful tapestry being woven. 
Dr. Maureen Sier (Director, Interfaith Scotland)

